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Tomas Van Den Spiegel re-elected as ULEB President for Third Consecutive Term 
 

 

 
 

Brussels, October 23, 2024 – During an extraordinary ULEB General Assembly, Tomas 
Van Den Spiegel was unanimously re-elected as ULEB President for a third consecutive 4-
year term. Van Den Spiegel, who has led the Union of European Leagues of Basketball 
(ULEB) since 2016, will continue his tenure at the helm of the organization, with a focus on 
advancing the development of its member leagues across Europe. 

"I am honored to have the trust of ULEB’s members as we continue our mission to 
strengthen our position. Times are challenging for club basketball in Europe but by working 
together as national leagues we intend to take up a proactive role towards the other 
stakeholders in the European basketball landscape. We want to be able to offer the pan-
European basketball fan a strong and clear basketball product in the near future." said Van 
Den Spiegel. 

 

About ULEB: 

ULEB, the association of the European Basketball Leagues, was founded in 1992 and aims 

to develop and to defend the rights of the European domestic leagues and their clubs.  ULEB 

members today include ACB (Spain), LNB (France), BBL (Germany), HEBA (Greece), 

BeNeLeague Basketball (Belgium and the Netherlands), Legabasket (Italy), VTB 

United League, LKL (Lithuania), BSL (Israel), PLK (Poland), Korisliiga (Finland), SBL 



(Switzerland) .  ULEB is currently minority shareholder of both ECA and of Basketball 

Champions League SA. 


